
 
 
 
 
 

PCB/SAN 
JULY 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 10 Rewards Day Information: Thursday 20th July 
 

Please find below important details about the journey times, venue information and instructions for 
year 10 including information for students who are in school for fun or not eligible to take part. 
   

 
Alton Towers 

Students need to be at school for 6.40am. We are expected back at 
school at approx. 6pm. They will be given meeting rooms at school to 
meet their trip leaders. 
Students need a packed lunch or money to buy this. Please ensure they 
have a secure bag with water, sunscreen/waterproof, comfy flat shoes (not 
slip on shoes for rides). It is non-uniform for these students. Students will 
be given maps, a safety talk and a phone number to call that day for 
emergencies.  

Fun in School Students need to be at school for 9.30am. No earlier please. They should 
arrive at front of school, main reception. Students will leave school site at 
2.20pm. 
Student’s lunch is provided. Students need to bring trainers or be in 
trainers. It is a non-uniform day for these students. No books needed. 
 

Not eligible Students who are not allowed to have rewards day for failing the criteria 
will be either be taught or complete independent study. They must be in 
uniform and at school for 8.20am. They have been given a meeting room 
for 8.20am. They will leave at 2.50pm. Breaks and lunch arrangements are 
the same as usual as are any detentions. 
 

 
**Please could I insist that your child brings their own inhaler if they have asthma for the trip to the 
theme park and please contact school reception if there is any medical issue that you wish 
a group leader to be aware of for the trip or if you wish for them or your child to carry 
medication on the trip.  If your child is travel sick, please administer this accordingly to your 
child ahead of the trip. 
 
I look forward to this day; the activities will be a great way for students to unwind, relax and socialise 
with their peers and have fun outside of the classroom.  
I wish to personally congratulate all students who are eligible for this day and I hope they are proud 
of themselves for a very successful year. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs S Nowell 
Deputy Headteacher 


